Charlestown Route 12 Repair Update – May 23, 2022
 
Dear Elected Officials for Charlestown, Walpole, and Claremont: 

PAVING TODAY!  

Last week the final cross pipe and drainage blanket were installed.  The fine grading was completed over the weekend.  And we are so pleased to tell you that Casella is paving today! 
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Priority has been placed on opening two lanes for the holiday weekend, requiring that cleanup work be performed during the next week or two.  The guardrail is expected to be installed on Thursday and is necessary to open the roadway on Friday, May 27, 2022.  

After the holiday weekend, the roadway will be reduced to one lane or closed at times with traffic control to allow for site cleanup and the removal of materials.  

With thanks for your cooperative spirit during the Charlestown Route 12 repairs,

